Mannion Middle School Parent/Family Community Partnership & Traffic Meeting November 15, 2018 5:30 PM

- I. Welcome & Introductions Todd Petersen, Principal
- II. Presentation Safe Routes to School
 - a. Traci Traasdahl, Safe Routes to School Coordinator for CCSD
- III. Questions & Answers Panel Discussion
 - a. Traci Traasdahl, Safe Routes to School Coordinator for CCSD
 - b. Robert Mayer, CCSD Police Officer
 - c. Thedrick Andres, Deputy Police Chief Uniform Services Bureau
 - d. Eric Denison, Police Captain at City of Henderson
 - e. Edward Tyndall, Police Captain at City of Henderson
- IV. Issues / Parent Concerns & Structure/Ideas for Future Meetings
- V. Next Meeting: December 13, 2018 @ 5:30 PM

Have you completed the CCSD Parent Survey for Mannion Middle School? Please do! www.ccsd.net/survey